
Uranium Consutants 

From the Education Committee 

November 6, 2014 

On behalf of the Eduation Committee, 1 am writing this letter in deni al of the 

Uranium mining. Ali of the members including 1, have denied the process of 

preparation of the mining. We believe it will effect the education of the students of 

our school culturally. We depend on the land as our culture has for centuries. Also, 

we use the land to teach our culture during school to the students. It is very 

bene fi cial to the community and the school and we believe that it will be around 

longer than the resources extracted for profits. Thank you for this opportunity of 

having a decision on this subject. 

McCombie Annanack 
Education Committee President. 
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